Annual Report for Chamber of Commence

During the last 12 months we have had numerous briefings attached are a few, we
have had talks from the Chairman of the Bridge joint committee to update us on the
work schedule and the increase of the tolls. CYBER SECURITY to help support
businesses and to keep the computers and software safe. TIME CREDITS which is a
scheme that Cornwall Council have started for voluntary payment services.

Our Chamber has also been very active on local meetings attending the Safer Saltash.
Liaising with other Chambers in Cornwall. Supporting Saltash Fore Street regeneration
and also supporting the Christmas light festival.

We have been the leading group in the installing of a 5 month period of reduction in
car parking in Saltash from November until the end of March reducing the parking to
50p for 2 hours (buy one get one free) with support from the 106 fund that has been
provided from the development at Gilston Rd .

We have also been involved with objections against the following, 1)increase in car
parking charges 2)Toll increase on the Tamar bridge
3) increase on licensing fees on taxis

Councillor Sheila Lennox-Boyd



